
 

 

Alison Hall, Interim Headteacher 

12th July 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Supporting East Riding Pupils eligible for Free School Meals 
 
The government has announced an extension to the Covid Local Support Grant that will 
enable the Local Authority to provide support to those pupils eligible for free school 
meals who live in the East Riding for the 6 weeks of the summer holidays.   Pupils who 
attend East Riding schools but live in other local authorities need to contact their home 
local authority to access the scheme in their own area. 
 
We have been asked on behalf of the local authority to provide a £90 supermarket 
voucher to eligible East Riding pupils.  This equates to £15 per week for six weeks.   
 
To this end the school will be arranging for a £90 supermarket voucher for each eligible 
pupil through our supplier Wonde.  This will be delivered by text or email direct to you 
by the last day of term. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Alison Hall 
Interim Headteacher 
 
 


